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INFORMATION RELEASE

Narcotics Search Warrants Served in Vallejo December 23, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

After a four-month investigation conducted by the Solano County Sheriff’s Cal-MMET (California Multi-
Jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team), Sol-NET (Solano County Narcotics Enforcement Team),
and the Napa Special Investigations Bureau (NSIB), search warrants were served at six residences with the
assistance of the California Department of Justice Bureau of Narcotics Enforcement San Francisco Office, the
Alameda County Sheriff’s Interdiction Team and Immigration Customs Enforcement (ICE). Warrants were
served in the 300 block of Alhambra Avenue, the 1600 block of Napa Street, the 100 block of Molina Court and
the 2000 block of Garnet Circle all within the City of Vallejo. Warrants were also served in the Kern County
City of Delano on the 400 block of Calle Talamantez and the 1100 block of 7th Avenue. These search warrants
were served yesterday, December 22nd, at approximately 7:00pm.

Narcotics detectives seized 1814 grams of methamphetamine(4 lbs), cutting agents, packaging material, scales,
and pay/owe sheets.Along with the methamphetamine, $1,400.00 dollars in cash and two firearms wereseized
and four people taken into custody including one juvenile. The estimated street value of the methamphetamine
is $78,000. All four suspects were taken into custody in Vallejo.

Arrested were Jose Savaria 24 year old from Delano, Pedro Martinez 25 year old from Vallejo, Ramon Ayon-
Beltran 28 year old from Vallejo, and a juvenile from Delano . The adults were booked into the Solano County
Jail while the juvenile was booked into Solano County Juvenile Hall on charges ranging from possession of
methamphetamine for sale, use of hidden compartments, armed while in possession of methamphetamine, and
conspiracy. With the state charges there were holds placed on all by I.C.E. for immigration purposes due to all
being suspected of illegally entering the United States. Detectives believe based on how the methamphetamine
was packaged it was coming directly from Mexico.

If anyone has any information regarding illegal drug activity please call Cal-MMET tip line at 707-784-1351.
Callers can remain anonymous.
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